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October is the month of the Holy Rosary.  

Pope Francis calls the Rosary, ‘The Prayer of the 
Heart’.  

Blessed Carlo Acutis said, “The Rosary is the 
Shortest Road to Heaven.” 
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New Gate Times  

From Monday 6th November the morning gate will open at 8:40  

We realised opening the gate very early at 8:35, has prevented us from having 
our vital staff briefings at 8:30. 

The staff briefing between the leadership team and teachers and between the 
teachers and assistant teachers ensures smooth running of the school and a safer 

& happier day for all children and staff.  

 

 

 

 

We look forward to seeing everyone at our Autumn parents’ evening on 
Wednesday 18th October. 

We have this meeting early on in the year so you can see how well your child has 
settled in ~ and to make sure we continue to work together to ensure that your 

child reaches their full potential. 

Children make excellent progress when parents and school work well together! We 
want your child to be the best that they can be! 

We can only do this by working TOGETHER. 
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We have been asked once again by the Department of Health to 
remind everyone about the vital importance of SLEEP!!!  

Extremely sound advice states that: “All ELECTRONIC devices should 
be removed from bedrooms. Children should NOT have anything 

electronic in their bedrooms (including TVs) and they should not play 
on any devices for at least 2 hours before bed.  

Poor behaviour at school has a direct and clear link to a lack of the 
correct amount of sleep the night before.” 

 

Remember to check our website on a regular basis 
as all of the information you need about school is 
on there. We are very proud of our lovely website 
and regularly receive very positive feedback for 
the site from parents and the community. Thank 

you. 

 


